
Important Information for Parents and Carers. 

Pupil Premium is extra funding paid to school which is used to provide 

additional support for children. Any child may be eligible for this extra 

help if their parents are in receipt of the following benefits: 

 Income support 

 Income-based Jobseekers Allowance 

 Income-related Employment and Support Allowance  

 Support under Part VI of the Immigration and Asylum Act 

 Child Tax Credit (provided that you are not also entitled to Working 

Tax Credit and have an annual gross income of no more than 

£16,190)  

 Working Tax Credit run-on paid for 4 weeks after you stop 

qualifying for Working Tax Credit 

In addition, a child will also be eligible if they:  

 Have been looked after by the local authority for at least one day 

 Have been adopted from care 

 Have left care through guardianship 

 Are subject to a child arrangement order 

Pupil Premium funds are spent to improve outcomes for children. School 

may use this extra money to provide additional adult support or to 

provide appropriate resources. Pupil Premium children are also eligible 

for financial help with educational visits. If you think your child may be 

entitled to this additional support, please contact Mrs Wendy Russell at 

the School Office who will be happy to help you. All enquiries will be 

treated in the strictest confidence.  
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